
 
 

Market Operations Information Circular 

Circular Number:  2006-51 Contact: Kenneth J Koenke, Market Operations 
Representative 

Date:  December 20, 2006 Telephone: 877-473-9989 

 

Subject:  Click Trade® Decommissioning 
 

The purpose of this Market Information Circular is to advise all members that the ISE will soon discontinue the use 
and support of the Click Trade® application.  The ISE has developed and commenced the roll-out of a new order 
entry platform called PrecISE Trade®.  PrecISE Trade® offers all current Click Trade® functionality, as well as other 
enhancements such as spread crossing - order types and preferenced orders. 
 
ISE will start to decommission Click Trade® on January 22, 2007.  If you are a Click Trade® user, who does not yet 
have PrecISE Trade®, please contact ISE Market Operations or your Technical support team. 

  

For more information, please contact Market Operations at 877-473-9989, or email: 
helpdesk@iseoptions.com. 
 
 
 

 


